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Alyssa Roslan, Clerk

In regard to the hearing scheduled for April 30, my spouse and I urge the board to say no to
the Stipulated Agreement between State Parks, the APCD and the California Air Resources
Board.

Any Stipulated Agreement should not be approved without IMMEDIATE relief to the
residents of the Mesa.  Therefore, a significant reduction should be required up front, not
employed  piecemeal over five years.  We have been waiting for eight years and enough is
enough.

We agree with the following well-written article on the subject from Andrew Christie of the
Sierra Club.
www.sierraclub.org/santa-lucia/blog/2018/04/it-s-not-just-dust

Thank you,

Cynthia Peters
Nipomo Mesa Resident
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